
Will you dare braving the winter cold to swim across the Meuse

river? Every year in February, many attend this sporting event,

now a true tradition!

The crossing takes place on a Sunday in February, Quai de

Compiège in Huy. A few minutes later, on arrival, the participants

are offered hot drinks and fruity pékèts to warm up.

Prior training and a medical certificate are essential to participate.

Weather occasionally forced to reschedule the event. Check the

latest news before jumping in the car!

Event planned for the month of February 2025

Quai De Compiègne

Huy - 4500

Phone number (main contact): +32

478 59 10 83

http://www.traverseedelameuse.be/?fbclid=IwAR12-

U2GaBZu_jrQwuAhy8D1a1hKn6Fw3j3kEOGHSRrTm8L3Wy5Wg44zSak
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The information contained herein is provided as a guide only.

We recommend that you check with the local supplier before you leave.

Website editor

Etienne CLAUDE, Wallonia BelgiumTourism Chief Executive Officer (WBT NPO).

© Wallonia Belgium Tourism (WBT asbl). Avenue Comte de Smet de Nayer 14 . 5000
Namur. Belgium + 32 (0)81 84 41 00 https://visitwallonia.be
info@walloniabelgiumtourism.co.uk

The information contained in this document is is provided and has been compiled very
carefully by Wallonia Belgium Tourism (WBT NPO). The editor cannot be held
responsible for possible changes that could have occurred between the collection of
data and their presence in this document.

Unless otherwise specified, the information you find in this document belongs to
Wallonia Belgium Tourism (WBT NPO).

Any use or reproduction of the information require a prior written permission

Wallonia Belgium Tourism (WBT NPO) reserves all intellectual property rights in this
document


